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3 May 2024
Dear Chemistry Teachers,
It’s time for the annual New Zealand Institute of Chemistry (Wellington Branch) Chemistry Quiz and Year 12 Titration Competition!
Quiz 
(Quiz Registration Link – please register by the 3rd of June 2024)
Hosted in association with Victoria University of Wellington, the quiz is open to teams from all secondary schools in the greater Wellington area. Teams are made up of four students from years 12 or 13. This year, we can accommodate up to two teams per school. The quiz will be held on Tuesday 11th of June, 2024 at Victoria University of Wellington Kelburn Campus.
Sign in for the quiz will open at 6:00 pm for a 6:30 pm start and the quiz is expected to finish by 9:00 pm. The quiz will challenge student’s chemistry curriculum knowledge, their general chemistry knowledge and their general knowledge, and there are some great prizes to be won for both the students and their schools. Teachers and parents are welcome to stay where refreshments will be provided to catch up and watch the quiz.
As we have limited seating available for the students, we can only accommodate 2 teams per school to give every school a chance to participate.
If you have any problems with the online registration, or if you have any other questions, please contact Antonio at antoniosalamat33@gmail.com (quiz only).

Titration Competition 
(Titration Competition Registration Link– please register by the by 3rd of June 2024)
The titration experiment will be held on the same day as the NZIC Chemistry Quiz, Tuesday, 11th June at Victoria University in the Laby Building Room 116, 2-5pm. This is for Year 12 students, and you are more than well come to register for the quiz as well.
If you have any problems with the titration competition, please contact Dr Luke Liu (luke.liu@vuw.ac.nz).

These events are great fun with great prizes. We look forward to seeing you all there!


Yours sincerely,
NZIC Wellington Branch
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